
 

Welcome to Year 2! 
Hello Spain, I was thrilled to hear that you will all be in my class next year! It is 

going to be a year of fun, learning and lots of adventures! I can’t wait to see what 

this year has in store for us! 

 

 

 

This is my 9th year teaching at Clockhouse Primary School 

and first year teaching in Year 2. Year 2 is a really exciting 

and special year and I feel privileged to be able to experience 

it with you all. I love teaching all subjects, though PE, 

English and Art are my favourites. I look forward to hearing 

what your favourite subjects are. 

Want to know a little about me? Just like you, I grew up in Collier Row and I attended Bower Park 

Academy. Before I completed my teacher training, I taught children to swim and studied Physical 

Education and Sport at Greenwich University. I have a super cheeky dog named Bear, for who I 

have many funny stories to share. When I am not planning awesome things for us to do in school, 

I like to spend my time with my loved ones, go to the theatre and travel.  

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Lilac  

Food: Roast Dinners    

Sport: Swimming or Gymnastics  

Animal: My dog Bear 

Chocolate: M&Ms. 

Movie: The Little Mermaid. 

Book growing up: Harry Potter.  

Hobbies: Anything Disney, going to the 

theatre and listening to music!   
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I think it is very important to work together as a family within the classroom. We will be 

spending lots of time together, so it is important to treat each other with respect, kindness 

and compassion. I am looking forward to getting to know all next year and I am sure we 

will create many lifelong memories! ☺  

PS.  If you have any questions before September or just want to share any information about 

yourself, please do not hesitate to contact me via the dojo over the summer.  

 


